
  
 
 
 

   

    

   

   
  

     
  

  
    

   

      
   

    

  
   

  

  
  

   

 

    
   

 

 
 

  
 

~Oshawa• 
Memorandum 

Economic and Development Services Department 

Date: November 26, 2024 File: 12-03 

To: Heritage Oshawa 

From: Harrison Whilsmith, Planner A 
Economic and Development Services Department 

Re: Stevenson Road North Municipal Class Environmental Assessment Study – 
Draft Cultural Heritage Report 

The purpose of this memo is to advise Heritage Oshawa that a draft Cultural Heritage Report 
has been produced for the Stevenson Road North Municipal Class Environmental Assessment 
Study and is available for review. 

Engineering Services has shared the aforementioned draft Cultural Heritage Report with 
Planning Services staff and advised that, in the event Heritage Oshawa would like to review, 
Heritage Oshawa may review and provide any comments by December 13, 2024. 

Owing to its length, the draft Cultural Heritage Report for the Stevenson Road North Municipal 
Class Environmental Assessment Study can be sent to the members of Heritage Oshawa via 
email following their meeting on November 28, 2024. 

In the event that Heritage Oshawa wishes to review and provide any advisory comments on 
the draft Cultural Heritage Report for the Stevenson Road North Municipal Class 
Environmental Assessment Study, staff suggest that Heritage Oshawa strike a working group 
to provide comments at their subsequent meeting on December 12, 2024. 

Recommendation 

That Report HTG-24-67 dated November 26, 2024 concerning the draft Cultural Heritage 
Report for the Stevenson Road North Municipal Class Environmental Assessment Study be 
received for information. 

If you have any questions please contact Harrison Whilsmith at 905-436-3311, extension 2697 
or by email to hwhilsmith@oshawa.ca. 

Harrison Whilsmith, Planner A 
Planning Services 

mailto:hwhilsmith@oshawa.ca



